
 

 

 
         Date: 09 Dec 2022 
 
 
 

 

Dear KJS families, 

This year we have students who have a severe nut allergy. Exposure to nut products for these 
children can trigger an anaphylactic reaction - a severe, potentially fatal allergic reaction that 
requires immediate medical attention.  

In order to keep the children safe, our school strongly recommends that nuts and nut products 
should not be brought to school or included in lunches or snacks for all students. As students sit in 
the same room to eat their lunch this is particularly important. Your support in this area is very much 
appreciated.  

The safety and wellbeing of all children in our care is our priority.  

  

Thank you so much for your ongoing cooperation and vigilance in ensuring a safe environment for all 
our students. 

  

Best regards, 

Carmen Chan 

School Health Professional 

Kowloon Junior School 

Tel: 3765 8781 

 


